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Shipper Name Date Accept/Reject Publish Shipper Comments xoserve Comments 
Scottish & 

Southern 
Energy 

Martin 

Brandt 

29/05/09 Reject Yes Scottish and Southern Energy 
reject the solution as currently put 
forward.  
 
Although we could possibly meet 
the suggested August 
implementation date we would 
prefer it to go into the November 
release and would like to 
understand why it so business 
critical for it not to go into a 
scheduled release date. 

 

The timescales required to complete the necessary 
system changes to support COR1353 allow for the 
Supporting Information file to be delivered from 
August. This implementation date is also driven by 
the need to implement an end to end automated 
process to reduce the manual effort currently 
required by all involved parties.  

Issuing the Supporting Information file via the IX will 
also reduce the volume of information that is received 
by shippers via email.   

If a November release is preferred, then the existing 
adhoc arrangements for delivering email files will be 
utilised to deliver the Supporting Information file 
format until November.  

 


